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This is a Comment on the Federal Motor Carrier Safety 

Administration (FMCSA) Notice: Agency Information 
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Approvals Driver and Carrier Surveys Related to 

Electronic Onboard Recorders and Potential 
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Harassment from FMCSA onto the trucking industry. The 

cost of this endeavor towards smaller trucking companies 

will put companies out of business.The statistics show that 

this is not needed in the trucking industry. It should just be 

listed as Harassment towards the industry!!  
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